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Searching the internet is safe, as long as

you are using a safe web browser (eg.

Google, MS Edge, Safari). Before you click

on a website, look for the lock next to the

web address.

If you can’t see the lock, look at the

beginning of the address for the ‘s’- eg.

https://my.gov.au. The ‘s’ stands for

secure.
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Look for the lock!


